	Call for Nominations --
2020 Paul G. Hearne Award for Disability Rights 

	
Do you know an outstanding advocate for persons with disabilities?

The ABA Commission on Disability Rights is seeking nominations for the 2020 Paul G. Hearne Award for Disability Rights. 

The deadline to submit the nomination form and supporting materials is the close of business on Friday, May 22, 2020.

For more information about the award, click on the links below:

Nomination Form
View the list of distinguished award recipients

NOTE: If you have nominated someone previously, you can resubmit the form ensuring the information is up to date. 
If you have further questions, please contact Amy Allbright at 202-662-1575 or via email at Amy.Allbright@americanbar.org



	



